From: Flynn, Mark W. [mailto:Mark.Flynn@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 2:26 PM

To: Superfine, Richard

Subject: Recent travel

  Mr. Superfine:

  My name is Mark Flynn I am a Bomb Technician with the Police Department. I recently (this past June) attended training hosted by the F.B.I. in New Mexico as well as Detroit. Prior to departing I notified your office and received authorization to travel.

  I have not received anything of monetary value on these trips. I am supposed to receive reimbursement for my hotel expenses and per diem for meals.

 I am under the impression that I have to report back to the Board of Ethics upon my return. Is there anything further I need to do or will this e-mail suffice?

Thank you, I do appreciate your help in this.

Mark

